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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, October 29, 2018 9:20 AM
To: 'Beau Blackwell'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Blackwell Dispute Account #0695053520

Good Morning, Mr. Blackwell. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 
20180000, and forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 
 
From: Beau Blackwell [mailto:bblackwell@weillawfirm.net]  
Sent: Sunday, October 28, 2018 4:57 PM 
To: Records Clerk; Office of Commissioner Fay 
Subject: Blackwell Dispute Account #0695053520 
 
Around the end of May, early June 2018, I moved to the property located at 8390 SW 72nd Avenue, Apt 710, Miami, 
Florida 33143.  Here, I begin service with Florida Power and Light (“FPL”).  My unit is around 1,200 square feet and only 
two bedrooms, however, the electric bill is double any of my previous rates for any location I have ever resided in the 
state of Florida. There is concern that meter tampering or some other type of improper practice is occurring causing me 
to incur unreasonable fess. I am disputing the validity of electric bills, requesting an extension until the dispute has been 
resolved, and seeking a complete investigation into the unreasonable bills from FPL.  At this time, I have been 
overcharged as much as $900 over the previous months.  If I do not receive reimbursement for these charges by Friday, 
November 2, 2018, I will file a complaint with the PSC for unfair backbilling, meter tampering, unreasonable billing rates 
and charges, and meter tampering against FPL.   
  
You may contact by way of this email, my office, or my cell phone at 786-510-1266 
  
Thank you, 
 




